Dear future Cameron Heights Golden Gael,

We would like to invite you to our spring grade 8 orientation! Soon you will be
walking our halls as a Golden Gael, so on the afternoon of May 26, 2015 we'd like
you to get a feel for it. From 12pm-2pm, please join us for a full afternoon at your
future high school. This event is exclusively for grade 8s, so you will have the chance
to meet other members of the class of 2019! This is your opportunity to learn about
all of the sports, clubs and classes, and to discover more about Cameron Heights!

12:00 - 12:10 Bus Arrival
12:10 - 2:00 Tour and Activities, led by Cameron Heights students

2:00 Bus Departure

Our tuck shop will be open to buy spirit wear to get you ready for next year! Check
out chc.wrdsb.ca/activities/spirit-wear/ to see some choices!

Bus transportation will be provided for students from Laurentian and
Queensmount. Courtland will be walking, and all other students will need to provide
their own transportation.

We are so excited to see you in May!
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